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What a fantastic turn out to our parents evenings. Teachers  
enjoyed meeting parents on throughout the week and discussing 
children's learning and wellbeing. 
  
We would like to thank Madeleine’s Walthamstow Baby Sensory 
Group for their fundraising help. At their recent Pumpkin Ball Party, 
we were able to raise over £150 for the provision. This has gone  
towards buying extra sensory equipment for the provision. Thank 
you!! 
  

  

  

  


